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World Book Day is on Thursday 2nd March 2023.  We will be inviting the author Paul Jackson to join us to 
introduce our theme ‘Stories around the World’ on Monday 27th February 2023. He will inspire our 
journey through Africa by using instruments as a bridge between the stories and conversations. We will 
continue our journey around the world by experiencing stories from different countries throughout the 
week. 

Get Caught Reading 
Photos will be hidden around the school during World Book week, with a competition to see who can 
identify the person and find all the hidden readers. Prizes will be given for this and for the photo in the 
most unusual place!  
 

We would like all children to dress up as an African animal. It maybe that your child would like to be a 
zebra and wear black and white with face paint or a bear and wear brown and make some brown ears. 
We look forward to seeing the most imaginative costume and a prize will be given for this.  



 
Cake Sale 

The children will have a chance during break to share a book and a bun. If you would like to donate cakes, 
please bring these in on the day, with any allergens listed. 
 
 

This will be run by library club, during World Book Day.  We will be organising a second hand book sale on 
World Book Day.  Books will be 50p each. 

This will be run by our reading buddies. Would you like to come and share a story with us? These reading 
sessions will be on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 3:00pm to 3:15pm. Please contact 
the office if you would like to join us. 
 
 

All events will be run by the children and proceeds from this 

event will go towards further improvements to the library. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Dilley  
 
 
  
 

 


